

May 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

As we come to the end of first half term of the Summer term, we have had lots of fun in school and lots of learning too.

SATS

We are very proud of the way our Year 6 and Year 2 children conducted themselves during the national tests. The children have shown an enormous amount of resilience and adaptability. Whatever results they gain, we know they have tried their best.

Year 4 will be doing their multiplication check over the first two weeks after the holidays and Year 1 will be doing the phonics check. The children have all been working really hard and we know they will do well.

Visits and Visitors

We had had some super visits and visitors this term and the children are thoroughly enjoying these experiences. Classes have visited Central Library for an author visit and the Sealife Center. Year 6 children have the adventure experience next term involving narrow boat trips, canoeing and archery amongst other things.

We are looking forward to further visits and visitors in the final term.

















Behaviour

A huge congratulations to our bronze and silver award badge holders – this means that they have been repeatedly recognised by the adults that teach them for their excellent behaviour.

Key Dates

9th June – Class photographs

4th July – Early Years Sports Day

5th July – Key Stage 1 & 2 Sports Day

6th July – Summer Fair

17th July – Meet the teacher (moving up session)

20th July – End of term.

I hope that you all have a lovely break with your children and enjoy the bank holiday. We look forward to seeing you again on Monday 5^{th} June.

Kind regards,

St Barnabas Team

